Statement of Work

Methylmalonic Acidemia 

6/17-6/19

NHGRI and the Office of Rare Diseases are planning a workshop that is to be held at the NIH Stone House that will deal with the primary disease called Methylmalonic Acidemia. We are requesting the following support for this workshop.

1-Provide travel support for 20-25 domestic participants and 2 foreign participants- one from Canada and another from England.  This support will include contacting participants to verify whether they require airline tickets and provide ticket assistance and arrangements to those still needing this to be done.  Provide reimbursement to travelers who have already purchased coach class tickets in advance.  Provide per diem support to all travelers for all travel days in the amount of $38.25.  Provide full per diem support for those individuals staying over on 6/18/07.  Provide for all allowable local travel reimbursement to all participants that will occur here in Bethesda and also in their home cities or departure sites.

We anticipate that all of these participants will be traveling on 6/17/07 with most return flights being done on 6/19/07.

I doubt 25 domestic participants will need to be traveled here. Some may be local – from the Baltimore and DC area.

2-We are securing 25 single rooms for each night at the government rate for the nights of 6/17/07 – 6/18/05 with the Hyatt Regency in Bethesda. Any unused rooms will be cancelled upon receiving information gathered from participants on their scheduling needs.  Provide reimbursement to the Hyatt for the normal overnight accommodations needed for these participants.  We are only authorizing the government rate fee and tax charges only-no reimbursement for any other charges.

3-Contact the caterers selected by the Lawton Chiles International Stone House that is requested for providing am and pm breaks on 6/18/07 and the am break on 6/19/07 and make payment reimbursement for these needed functions.

